
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ushers:    Robby Brown, Glen Hyatt 
Deacon of the Month:  Bobby Bailey 
Nursery:    Devan & Shiloh Sprayberry 
Kids Praise   Katie Austin & Madison Owen 
Audio/Video Team:  Audio – Tim Perry 

Camera – Steve Wainright 
Computer – Carla Tullis 

Counters:   Sue Pentecost, Dot Whiten 
 
 

Upcoming Events... 
 

 

Tuesday, December 24           5:00 pm Christmas Eve Service 
 

Wednesday, December 25        Merry Christmas! 
     No Wednesday Night Activities 
 

Sunday, December 29           9:00 am Sunday School  
        10:00 am Worship Service 
    

           
   

    
      
                                 

   
     
  
    
  
  
 

 

 

Announcements 
 Please pick up your 2025 Contribution Envelopes at the Welcome 

Desk. 
 

 Please remember to pick up your Christmas cards from the mailboxes 
in the Welcome Center. Thank you to those who organized and all who 
participated in the very first HBC Christmas Card Exchange. We hope you 
have a very Merry Christmas!  
 

 Join us for a special Christmas Eve Service Tuesday at 5:00 PM.  
 

 There will be no Wednesday night activities on December 25 or 
January 1.  
 

 The Lottie Moon Christmas Offering helps fund ministries like medical 
outreach, evangelism, and discipleship training.  We will be collecting 
donations through the month of December. 
 

 The church office will be closed December 24-26 in observance of 
Christmas. 
 

 There will be a game night in the fellowship hall on December 31 at 
6:00 PM. Bring your favorite game and finger food to share! 
 

 There are only a few copies of the new “God’s Mercy, Grace, and 
Compassion” 52 week, leatherbound devotional left! They make great 
gifts! The cost is $15, and all proceeds go to HEARTS Cancer Relief 
Services.  
 

 Food donations for the Backpack Buddies Program at Fruithurst 
Elementary are now being collected in the Fellowship Hall. Please 
donate items that a student can prepare, don't require extra ingredients, 
and won’t be easily damaged in a backpack. 
 

 Pick up your HBC Frontline Ministries Cookbook in the Welcome 
Center today! They are $15 and the money goes toward upcoming Youth 
Retreats and mission trips.  

C h u r c h  I n f o r m a t i o n  

M a i l i n g :  P .  O .  B o x  1 1 6 ,  P h y s i c a l :  1 5 5  A l m o n  S t r e e t ,  

H e f l i n ,  A l a b a m a  3 6 2 6 4  

P h o n e :  2 5 6 - 4 6 3 - 2 5 7 6  

E m a i l :   h e f l i n b a p t i s t @ c e n t u r y t e l . n e t  

W e b s i t e :   w w w . h e f l i n b a p t i s t . o r g  

                     

Heflin Baptist Church 
December 22, 2024 


